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13.11.2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

November Update 

 

Interim Reports 

 

Interim reports will be issued on Friday 24th November to families, these will be sent at 3:30pm via Groupcall. 

 

Rothienorman Christmas Show          

 

This year Rothienorman School are putting on a performance of Christmas with the Crackers.  This is a whole 

school show with our P4-7’s invited to audition for parts.  Younger pupils and pupils who are not part of the 

main cast will perform songs throughout the show.   

 

We will be having 3 performances of our school show.  There will be a daytime performance at 1:45pm on 

Tuesday 12th December, and 2 evening performances starting at 6:00pm on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 

14th November.  The show is expected to last for 1 hour.  Tickets will be sold for £2.50 each, and families can 

pay a donation towards a programme on the night.   

 

Families will be allocated 2 tickets initially with more going on sale for extended families at a later date.  

Please complete the Microsoft Form below to indicate preferred tickets by Monday 20th November.  Tickets 

will be on sale from Monday 26th November with additional tickets being released for sale early December. 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BpPZ_i1NCUSVndDttzBKC4dF9pEq14hAtoJY7mwb5nRUNEdFVk
RUREowWlRVUUQ1NEQwVEZSMjVUTS4u 
 

Mrs Barrow 

 

Our beloved Mrs Barrow has decided to retire early!  Mrs Barrow is retiring during the first week of term 3.  She 

will be greatly missed by the whole of the school community, we wish her all the best for her retirement. 

 

Some Good News 

 

During the October break our P1/2 teacher got married.  Miss Burr is now Mrs Jenson, she had a magical 

day and a fantastic honeymoon to celebrate.  More good news, Miss Gallacher had a baby girl last term.  

We are all looking forward to Miss Gallacher and Ceitidh visiting the school so we can meet her. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

M Strachan 
 
Mrs M Strachan – Head Teacher 
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